BPW Meeting January 22, 2014

Review of Projects by Engineering Emvironmentad Staff for Impacts to Water Resources
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Utility Replacement w/ Resurfacing 2014

This project will disturb over an acre at each location, which will require three
separate Notice of Intent permits from the WDNR and a City Engineering Erosion
Control Permit. (Eri¢ Dundee, City Engineering)

Oakridge/Ohio/Miller Ave Resurfacing

This project is under an acre, but will require a City Engineering Erosion Control
Permit, as well as other DNR, DSPS, and DHS permits. (LeAnne Hannan, City
Engineering)

MPD Training Center Parking Lot Expansion — Landscaping
This project disturbs under an acre of land. It does not require a DNR permit, but
does require a City Erosion Control Permit. (Randy Wiesner, City Engineering)

Cannonball Path Phase 5

This project requires a Notice of Intent, Chapter 30 permit and wetland
disturbance permit from the DNR. Wetland impacts also require approval from
Army Corps of Engineers. (Tony Fernandez, City Engineering)
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